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Hi David, Teresa,
 
 
Thanks for the referral.
 
I’ve looked at the documents and there are no State Heritage concerns in relation to the
proposed development.
DPE does not need to refer this project, including any future modifications, to the Heritage
Council (i.e Heritage Division of OEH), however other Divisions of OEH may respond separately in
relation to Aboriginal Cultural Heritage or biodiversity.
 
Kind regards
Adrian
 
 
Adrian Hohenzollern
Senior Team Leader  
Customer Strategies, Heritage Division
Office of Environment and Heritage
Locked Bag 5020 PARRAMATTA NSW 2124
Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave, PARRAMATTA NSW 2150
T: 02 9860 1505  E: adrian.hohenzollern@environment.nsw.gov.au
W www.environment.nsw.gov.au | www.environment.nsw.gov.au/cultureandheritage.htm
 
 
 
 

From: Luisa Maguire 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 February 2019 9:03 AM
To: OEH HD Heritage Mailbox <HERITAGEMailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Teresa Gizzi <Teresa.Gizzi@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Notice of Exhibition for Wyong Hospital Expansion (SSD 9536) - 664 Pacific Highway,
Hamlyn Terrace
 
Good Morning
 
Please find attached the notice of exhibition for Wyong Hospital Expansion (SSD 9536) - 664
Pacific Highway, Hamlyn Terrace.
 
The SSD, including the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS), will be on public exhibition from
Friday 1 March 2019 until Thursday 28 March 2019. These documents may be viewed on the
Department’s website at: http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?
action=view_job&job_id=9536
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The Department of Planning and Environment invites you to comment on the proposal by
Thursday 28 March 2019.
 
Please assure all correspondence is to be directed to relevant planner.
 
If you have any questions, please contact Teresa Gizzi on (02) 8275 1124or via email at
teresa.gizzi@planning.nsw.gov.au.
 
 
Regards
 

Luisa Maguire
 
 
Luisa Maguire
DA Coordinator | Key Sites and Industry Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001
T 02 8289 6757 E luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au
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